
‭Dear Parent/Carer,‬

‭The Summer Holidays are nearly upon us and we wanted to bring this wonderful initiative to‬

‭your attention if you don’t already know about it.‬

‭Local libraries are offering your child the chance to take part in their ‘Summer Reading‬
‭Challenge’. It is fun and rewarding for both you and your child as you get to share stories‬

‭together in an attempt to complete the challenge.‬

‭Simply visit your local Library to sign up to the scheme or it can be done online from the‬
‭comfort of your own home. We’d love for any achievements to be shared with us in‬
‭September so please do use that as incentive to encourage your child also.‬

‭Further information can be found online at‬‭https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/‬‭and your Norfolk‬
‭library link is‬‭https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/40081‬

‭Visiting (Bus) Mobile Library timetables can also be found and I found my own children loved popping up‬
‭the steps to explore the titles on offer- so I highly recommend!‬

‭Have a wonderful Summer.‬

‭All the best‬

‭Karina Beckett & the team at Tunstead Primary School‬

‭(Reading Lead)‬

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/40081

